
 
 

July 30, 2025 

 

 

The Honorable Debbie-Anne A. Reese, Secretary  

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission  

888 First Street, NE Washington, DC 20426  

 

RE: Docket No. CP25-528-000, Eastern Gas Transmission & Storage, Inc. Appalachian 

Reliability Project  

 

Dear Secretary Reese: 

 

In my capacity as both Pennsylvania State Senator for the 39th District and President Pro 

Tempore of the Pennsylvania Senate, I write to express my support for the Eastern Gas 

Transmission and Storage’s (EGTS) application to the Federal Regulatory Commission (FERC) 

for its Appalachian Reliability Project. 

 

Eastern Gas Transmission and Storage seeks to add energy capacity to the Appalachian region by 

upgrading strategic stations and extending targeted pipeline. The project will create 500,000 

dekatherms/day of incremental firm transportation capacity. Three of these projects are located 

within the City of Murrysville and Salem Township, both of which are part of the 39th Senate 

District. 

 

Pennsylvania’s energy sector is continuously adapting to the changing dynamics surrounding 

reliability and capacity for both commercial and residential consumers. Eastern Gas 

Transmission and Storage’s Appalachian Reliability Project is another advancement in meeting 

our growing needs.  

 

I sincerely hope that you look favorable on this application. If you have any questions, please do 

not hesitate to contact me.  Thank you for your consideration. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Senator Kim Ward   

President Pro Tempore 
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